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I have been following this issue for years. There is nothing to debate. All testing to 

any animal for any reason is unnecessary, not applicable to humans and cruel. 

Remove all cats, dogs, monkeys, rats, rabbits and anything else you've got caged or 

trapped and have them removed to a safe place to be examined and treated for 

wounds. Then release all the animals to appropriate sanctuary's so they will be 

treated humanely and be available for adoption if applicable. The others released to a 

place of proper care.  

 

The people at these facilities are cruel and shouldn't be in charge of any animal for 

any reason. Usually, they are abusive to family members, they should be fined and 

jailed for all the footage I have seen.  

 

I grew up on a commercial farm. If my father saw what is done in a lab to any of his 

animals, they would be fired and jailed. What is done to these animals is horrific and 

there is no use for any of this. None of this testing has helped mankind in anyway. All 

its done is feed sadistic behavior patterns in humans doing the testing. 

 

These labs should be shut down immediately. As a taxpayer, I am really angry that 

my money has been used for animal abuse. Anyone who allows this should be jailed 

as well. 

 

 


